
 
   

 
 

    Announcement [02.11.2020]  

 
 
Alpha Bank S.A. announces that, in the context of the bidding process for 
its NPL Securitization Transaction Galaxy (the “Galaxy Transaction”), it has 
received 2 (two) binding offers from international investors (the “Binding 
Offers”). 
 
The Bank, with its financial and legal advisors, is currently assessing the 
Binding Offers and, pursuant to all applicable laws and its policies, will 
inform its investors promptly on its decisions on the Galaxy Transaction. 

 
 


